
Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com       
Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 

251-945-5112  March 10, 2022 

Association Staff: 
Rick Ellison, Director of Missions       

Nate Diehl, GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Marsha Laird, Executive Ministry Assistant  

Angie Estes, Clerk/Ministry Assistant 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
 
Bethel Baptist 
Part-time Office Manager 
Email resume to: 
hearls@gmail.com 
 

 

Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybap-
tist316@att.net 
 

 

Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
 
 

First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to:   
egc@fbcgulf.com 
Or call  (251) 968-8124  
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
Email resumes to  
Fbcloxleychil-
dren@gmail.com 
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Send resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
or Call Pastor Greg @  
812-746-8589 
 
 

New Life Baptist  
Music Minister:  
Submit applications to:  
Newlifebaptistbmal 
@gmail.com 
 

 

 

 

Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service.  
Contact Patsy Dobbs  
251-986-8746 Or Johnny 
Schwartz 251-747-4062 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Shell Banks Baptist  
Part-time Music Director 
Contact David Hallex at  
dmhallex@yahoo.com 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Baldwin Baptist Pastors and Churches: 
 
Please pray for the current crises in the Ukraine.  
Please pray for the churches and pastors who are our brothers and 
sisters in Christ. 
Please pray for the safety of all the Ukrainian people. 
Please set aside a specific time(s) to pray for these people who are 
being oppressed.  
For these who are fighting for their freedom. 
Please pray for the refugees. Many of these are children.  
Please pray for God's mighty intervention in all that is  
happening there. 
 
Here is a link for an article with much information about what is 
happening.  
https://thealabamabaptist.org/alabama-baptist-leaders-call-for-prayer-as-
russian-attack-on-ukraine-continues/ 

 
There will be more information to come, but for now please pray  
for the nation of Ukraine and for God's intervention in this terrible 
crises. 

Rick Ellison 

 

 

Griefshare   

 
 

 

at Bayside Baptist Church 
33749 Hwy. 98, Lillian, AL 

Runs March 8 - May 31, 2022 
Every Tuesday, 6:00 - 7:30 pm 

 
For more information on this program, go to Griefshare.com 
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